
TAPLOW PARISH COUNCIL’S APPLICATION TO DECLARE TAPLOW PARISH AS A 
NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 
 
On the 7th April 2016 Taplow Parish Council submitted an application to South Bucks 
District Council seeking to declare the entire Parish of Taplow as a Neighbourhood Area. 
South Bucks District Council will be consulting on the application from 9th May to 6th June 
2016. 
 
The Application and additional background information will be available on the Council’s 
website: www.southbucks.gov.uk/planning/taplow from Monday 9th May.  
 
Representations are invited in writing on the Application and can be submitted by e-mail 
to ldf@SouthBucks.gov.uk or by post to: 
 

Mr Peter Beckford, Head of Sustainable Development 
South Bucks District Council 

Capswood, Oxford Road 
Denham 
Bucks 

UB9 4LH 
 
 

Written representations must be received by the Council by 5pm Monday 6th June 2016. 
 
After 6th June 2016, South Bucks District Council will determine the Application taking into 
account all representations received by this date. Please do not hesitate to contact me, or 
a member of the Planning Policy team on the contact details below, should you wish to 
discuss this matter further. 

 
Stephen Borrows  
Senior Planner (Planning Policy) at Chiltern and South Bucks District Councils 

ldf@southbucks.gov.uk 
01895 837 210 
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